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General Order #10 – 20 April 2020 

Listen up Cooties: 

1. Supreme Convention has been cancelled in Reno, NV for 2020.   For those that made 
reservations for Reno at the Cootie Hotel – Harrah’s, here is a good phone to call and 
cancel  1-888-342-7724. Please forward to your Pup Tents. 
 

2. Election/Installation of P/T’s 
 
a. Begin planning now. Call your officers and ask for their input.  
b. Notify all members via mail election/installation will be held via 

video/teleconferencing with the meeting date and time.  
c. You may conduct a meeting via video or teleconference provided a quorum (with the 

Seam, CCDB, Adjutant, 2 other officers and member present).  
d. Installation must be completed on the same day of election.  
e. A copy of the election/installation report must be sent to the Grand Adjutant 

(eggerskf@yahoo.com) Supreme Commander, Supreme Adjutant with the signature 
of the installing officer. Please remember the report must be entirely completed 
before sending to Supreme.     

 
3. If your P/T has something you would like to be added to the General 

Orders. Contact me at rdxdoogy1@gmail.com and I can let the 
Grand of VA know. 

Robert Dugas 

Grand Commander 2019/20 

703-919-5671 rdxdoogy1@gmail.com  
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